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Safe Spece

When selecting the ideal site for our next
establishment, we strategically opted for a
central location that serves Dorado, Guaynabo,
San  Juan, and the neighboring cities.
Interestingly, our choice led us to the former
premises of Pen Fed bank at the San Patricio
location.

Following the bank's departure, we made the
deliberate decision to preserve the bank vault,
transforming it into one of our two designated
meeting rooms at this venue.

The vault's original door remains intact, while the
room is enveloped in steel, rendering it safe and
quiet. Perfect for meetings with a small group or
a private place for a zoom call.

This distinctive room adds a touch of unigueness
to our offices, seamlessly integrating advanced
presentation technology as we have in our other
five meeting rooms.
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Employee Spotlight

Lisa Hernandez
Office Coordinator and Support

Having joined the Spece Team 4.5 years ago, Lisa has played an
integral role in both the day-to-day operations and the behind-
the-scenes workings of our two locations. Recently, you might
have spotted her in Santurce, skillfully juggling her
responsibilities as a hands-on mother to two kids, including her
10-month-old, while also stepping in at Spece whenever the need
arises.

Lisa, a proud native of Puerto Rico, finds delight in savoring the
island's tasty coffee, basking on its sandy shores, and indulging
in ice cream, all while cherishing the company of her family.

MNaturally, she treasures her sleep and tends to rise later on
weekends—calling her before noon is probably not a good idea

Beyond her dedication to work and family, Lisa's wanderlust
shines through. She and her loved ones embark on adventures,
Madrid, Spain, and the vibrant energy of New York City standing
out as her top picks. Yet, when seeking proximity, Viegues holds
a special place in her heart as a cherished destination.
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Third Thursdays!

Thank you for everyone that joined us at our last
happy hour and a send off to Raymond! Our next
event will be Thursday September 21st!

We will planning Happy Hours/Events the Third
Thursday of each month. If you or someone you
know would like to co-host one of our Third
Thursday's, please contact us at 787-417-7300 or

email info@spece.com

Are you aware of someone in your social circle, whether
it's a friend, family member, or colleague, who is currently
seeking an excellent work environment? At Spece, we

value the power of referrals. If any of our members,
whether they work on-site or have a virtual address,
refers a new member to join our community and that
member signs a three-month agreement, you will be
rewarded with a complimentary month free of charge! We
believe in acknowledging our members' contributions and
building a vibrant community together. Join us in
spreading the word and enjoy the benefits of our
membership referral program. P S R——
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